From: Patricia Relay
To: Allie Ferko; Sheri Pierce

Cc: Gary Minish

Subject: [External Attachment *Caution*]-FW: Board Resignation

Date: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 2:19:42 PM

Dear Allie and Sheri,

Please include this in our latest round of recruitments.

Sincerely yours,

Patricia Relay

Executive Director

Valdez Museum & Historical Archive

217 Egan Drive - PO Box 8 Valdez, Alaska 99686

Phone: 907-835-2764 Fax: 907-835-5800

www.valdezmuseum.org



Shop at http://smile.amazon.com/ch/92-0159463 and Amazon donates to Valdez Museum & Historical Archive. **#YouShopAmazonDonates**

From: Kaitlin Pabo-Eulberg [mailto:kpaboeulberg@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 1:13 PM

Subject: Board Resignation

Hello Patty and Gary,

It is with sadness that I officially announce my resignation as a member of the VMHA board starting January 2020. I greatly appreciate being on this board and find this role quite enriching; however I have accepted a part-time position at Providence as the Mission Integration Manager. Juggling two part time roles means that I need to take some things off of my plate and unfortunately being on the board of VMHA is one of them. I will be at the members party this Thursday and plan to continue being an active member of the museum.

Please call upon me as a volunteer.

--

In care, Pastor Kaitlin Pabo-Eulberg Epiphany Lutheran-Episcopal Church 309 Pioneer Drive, Valdez AK 99686 cell: 970-222-2088

Our mission:

Welcoming all to grow in faith and serve in the grace of God's love!